
The Ethics Review Board 
City of New Orleans 

Thursday, February 21, 2013 
8:30 a.m. – 10 a.m.  

525 St. Charles Avenue 
Suite 300 

New Orleans, LA 70130 
 

Minutes 
 

Present:  Dr. Michael Cowan, Chair; Elizabeth Nalty, Vice Chair; Rev. Don Frampton 
Absent: Dr. Laura Rouzan, Secretary; Okyeame Haley  
 
Staff:   Felicia R. Brown, Executive Director  
Guest:   Judith S. Nadler, Government Ethics Education Consultant  
 
At 8:50 a.m., the chair welcomed Judith S. Nadler, the consultant retained by the ERB to assist 
with its government ethics education program.  
 
Following introductions, Ms. Nadler discussed her work in government ethics within the context 
of her current affiliation with the Markkula Center for Applied Ethics at Santa Clara University, 
as well as her public service as former mayor and city councilmember with the City of Santa 
Clara, California.  
 
Ms. Nadler described the process by which the City of Santa Clara developed and adopted an 
Ethics and Values Code in 2000. In particular she stressed the importance of leadership, 
reflection and renewal when implementing ethics education.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m.  
 

 
 

 
 


